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Attached is a letter dated February 14,201 1, from Mr. Charles deMenzes to Mr. Marshall 
Willis for inclusion in the docket file in the above-referenced docket. The document is the 
company's response concerning its MFR deficiencies. 
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February 14,201 1 

Mr. Marshall Willis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 100126-WS 

Dear Mr. Willis, 

In reference to your letter of January 26, 2010 we cannot fmd any discrepancy between the 
values on the most recent Schedules E-2 (Revision 2) and E-14 (Revision 3). 

We have attempted to contact staff by phone and e-mail to discuss this correspondence. 


